
 

 

Milan, October, 20 2009 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Pavel Sterec, 
 
 
 
I am pleased to confirm that you have been selected for a three-months residency in Milan 
within the Memories and Encounters project, part of VIR Viafarini-in-residence program. 
 
The residency stay includes accommodation and the use of a 240 sq.mt. studio in Milan, and 
ends with the VIR Open Studio event. A facilitator will help you during your stay. 
 
Your residency is scheduled from the beginning of January to the end of April 2010. 
VIR will also cover your travel cost from Prague to Milan and back. 
 
 
Looking forward to having you as our resident artist in Milan,  
Best regards, 
 
 
Patrizia Brusarosco 
Viafarini Director 

 
 


